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“P”  12   (2014) 
 
Albany, New York 

  
 April 25, 2014 
 
 
           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies 
 
SUBJECT:  IRP Update – New York State Extension for Ryder Truck Rental, Inc. 
 
All New York State IRP registrations in the name of Ryder Truck Rental, Inc. that have 
an expiration date of April 30, 2014 have been extended through May 31, 2014.  The 
New York State Department of Motor Vehicles (NYS DMV) is requesting that each 
jurisdiction delay enforcement for apportioned vehicles registered to Ryder Truck 
Rental, Inc. until June 1, 2014.  
 
The NYS DMV gave the carrier a letter to keep in each vehicle to serve as proof of 
valid registration until the new cab card is received.  A sample of the letter is attached.  
 
If you have any questions, please call (518) 473-5834. 
 
Please share this information with appropriate staff, including all road patrol 
enforcement.  Thank you. 
 

                        Barbara J. Fiala 
             Commissioner 
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